


Hello 8th Grade Families!
I have recently registered at www.micsway.com  to make it easy for you to provide supplies to our classroom or simply view my personal profile. This website was created with you (the families) and me (the teacher) in mind to simply provide a stress-free way to give, gift, and get to know me.
Since our lives can get a bit busy, this will allow a simple transaction for you. Please understand that I do not expect any gifts and a simple note via this website or handwritten from you or your child is certainly more than enough to warm my heart. I love my job and I love playing a key role in your child’s life.
There is also a profile all about me which will give you some insight as to who I am not only as your child’s teacher, but on a personal level as well. Perhaps there is something in my bio that we have in common.  
I would love to open up the lines of communication and this is simply another avenue for that!
I hope you find this useful, practical, and easy to navigate since that was the intent for which it was created. Just go to www.micsway.com and see what you think!
Have an amazing day!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Charrette
8th Grade
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GIVING IS ELEMENTARY







